
SIS/CIR/2022-23/023                                                                                   17th Dec, 2022

Dear Parents,

Kindly note, we shall have the final stage rehearsal for our Annual day programme
on 21st December, 2022. Classes won't be held in the morning. Students must
come to school at 3 p.m. Dispersal will be at 7 p.m. Bus service will be provided
for the students who avail the school bus facility.

On 22nd December, 2022 participants must report to school by 2 p.m. Bus service
will be provided only for picking up children.
Kindly note, there will be no provision for car parking in the school. You are
requested to make arrangements accordingly.

On 23rd December, school will get over at 11.15 am.

Regards.
Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


